AN
THE OFFICE OF TIBET

107 EAST 31st STREET, NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10016

February 16, 1989

Philip Sugden
P.O. Box 572
Findlay, OH 45839

Dear Philip:

I very much enjoyed the reception at the Roerich Museum last
Sunday. I found your drawings to be quite beautiful, and I had
never seen a slide presentation as well and as originally-
orchestrated as the one Carole presented for us. I think ali who
attended were equally impressed!

I had a chance to speak with Robert Thurman about the possibility
of Tibet House co-sponsoring your future events. We will discuss
this with the Tibet House Board of Directors at our next meeting.

The Office of Tiket will be happy to help you any way we can with
future exhibitions, thouch our budget is such that we cannct help
cubt. financially.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

ey 7 ‘
I N
P , -

Rinchen Dharlo
Representative of
His Holiness the Dalaj Lama
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